[Your name and address]

[Date]

Dear ______  _______ Neighbors,

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) decided that we may keep our old analog meters—both electric and gas. PG&E has given us until MAY 1, 2012 to decide if we want to keep our analog meters or get a smart meter installed. If you have a smart meter and want it changed back to analog, you can have that done now or later.
PG&E asks a one-time charge of $75 to keep the old analog meter (or have it re-installed) and $10 per month, with the unwritten purpose to discourage people from choosing an analog. Originally, PG&E asked for $270 and $20 per month, but activists fought those charges, and the CPUC decided on a lower charge. You can also register your objection to the extortionate charges by contacting the CPUC at the link below. There’s also a link for SmartMeterHelp.com, the main site for complaints. The fight goes on, and I’ll keep you informed.

If you want to keep your analog, you do not need to do anything before May 1.  If you have a smart meter, you might want to consider having it changed to an analog. Many people with smart meters are experiencing (1) higher utility bills, (2) health problems and (3) Interference with or damage to electrical devices in their homes. Paying $75 + $10/month to have the smart meter removed may be worth it for some people just to avoid the higher bills.
Then there are the RF radiation pulses. The County Health Department of Santa Cruz finally did a report on smart meter health issues, and they concluded that the RF radiation from smart meters poses a significant risk to human health, and that government regulatory bodies should exercise much more caution in such a wide-spread roll-out.  I have included a copy of the County Health Report for you. The American Academy of Environmental Medicine recently wrote a letter to the CPUC stating that the smart meter program should be halted. I’ve also included a copy of this.

PG&E has admitted in legal filings with the CPUC that each smart meter pulses RF radiation between 10,000 and 190,000 times per day—quite a different account of the radiation than PG&E had previously been reporting in the media.

Remember, the federal government never mandated smart meters—they were to be offered to ratepayers on an opt-in basis. California Utilities and the CPUC have manufactured a fake mandate where none exists. 

I encourage you to think this through for yourself. The media mostly quotes PG&E, but PG&E and the media have not been honest about important smart meter issues. Visit http://StopSmartMeters.org for more information.
Regards, 
[Your name]

CPUC webpage for complaints: https://ia.cpuc.ca.gov/cimsapp/?key=39949189
http://SmartMeterHelp.com for all types of complaints.

SC County Health Report on Smartmeters: http://emfsafetynetwork.org/?p=6959
American Academy of Environmental Medicine, letter to the CPUC: http://emfsafetynetwork.org/?p=6985
